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I’m writing to oppose the SB210! Ending mail-in ballots and requiring Voter ID is 

simply a form of voter suppression in disguise! There has been no evidence of 

fraudulent mail-in ballots affecting any election in the United States, let alone in the 

state of Oregon.  Legal Identification is already required and validated at the time of 

voter registration. The requirement to have your name match your birth certificate is 

an obvious effort to suppress the vote of women in particular. 

You must not let our free and fair elections be destroyed by a corrupt regime looking 

to seize power and hold it in any way they can. This is a fascist plan to end 

democracy in our country. 

You must not allow this bill to pass. 

Thank you for your consideration, 


